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Dear Sirs, 
I have recently installed solar panels on my roof, I 

feel that it is important to preserve the environment for the future. 
This inquiry that is happening now is an important step towards our 
future path in energy that does not add to polluted air. 
By passing on a fair price for my excess kWh, we stop the electric 
company,s from excess profits from my investment. 
The state also saves money by not subsidizing the electric company's for 
building more infrastructure that they may possible not need in the future. 
I am seriously heading towards buying batteries storage, but that 
depends on the outcome of the inquiry. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this email. 
 
 


